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Activity Report 

CUPB EBSB Club launched a Short Video on “A Reminder on Fundamental Duties.” 

27th May 2020: To sensitize youngsters about our fundamental duties, the Central University of 
Punjab Bathinda (CUPB) released a Short Video titled “A Reminder on Fundamental Duties” under 
the able leadership of honourable Vice-Chancellor Prof R.K. Kohli.  CUPB EBSB Club prepared this 
Video under Ek Bharat Shreshtha Bharat as per directives of MHRD, and UGC. The Objective of this 
Video is to encourage everyone to adhere to our statutory duties as responsible citizens, to motivate 
every person to follow preventive guidelines issued by the government to combat the spread of 
COVID-19, and to appeal one and all to be a part of “Sankalp Se Sidhi Ki Aur" Movement. In this 
video, 28 CUPB EBSB Club students volunteers representing from 28 different states across our 
country participated and translated fundamental duties in regional languages of their respective 
states. 

 

Opening and Closing Shot of the Video 

 

28 Students Volunteers of EBSB Club at CUPB from 28 States presenting our Fundamental Duties translated in their 
regional language. 


